
 

2016 Event 

Request to North Huron 

The Blyth Streetfest Committee of the BBIA appreciates the assistance of the Township of North Huron 

in the successful operation of the event that entices people to spend some time on Queen Street.  

Please see the requested items below.  Municipal assistance with this request is thoroughly appreciated.  

If you have any questions, please contact Lorna Fraser – event chair at 519 523 9687 or 

lfraser@ezlink.ca.   Thank you.  

REQUEST ACTION 

Close Queen Street on July 23, 2016 from 10 am – 
5:30 pm  

Public Works  

Access to North Meeting Room for public 
washroom space and event headquarters if 
needed  

The committee will be using Sharon’s Cars in 
Miniature for the 2016 event unless the property 
is sold prior to the event.   

20 pylons Dropped off prior to event to hold parking spaces 
and mark vendors spots 

Pick up stage from the Clinton Agricultural Society, 
assist with set up and return it to Clinton on 
completion of the event 

Public Works  

Recycling bins for street   

Pick up garbage and recycling Public Works  

Bleachers from the ball diamond to be used at 
event 

Moved to carwash 
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